

March 28, 2016

Bernard Spier MD Northern New Jersey Eye Inst 71 2nd St South Orange, NJ 07079

Dear Doctor Spier:

On behalf of SLACK Incorporated, publisher of Ocular Surgery News, I would like to congratulate you on being named to OSN's Premier Surgeon 300 — an elite group of 300 premium refractive cataract surgeons who the publisher and editors of Ocular Surgery News have identified as leading innovators in the field of premium refractive surgery.

As a member of OSN's Premier Surgeon 300, you are a valuable resource for the publication, but your requirements are minimal. You will be asked to participate in our brief, monthly online poll to help our editors develop and guide editorial material included in the publication. You are also part of our network of sources we will contact for story ideas and interview for article. Additional benefits and special events for members will be announced throughout the year. The list will be updated and published annually thereafter.

OSN's Premier Surgeon 300 list will be published in the April 25 issue of OCULAR SURGERY NEWS, and it will be exhibited at the OSN booth at the American Society of Cataract and Refractive Surgery, May 6 to 10. We will be gathering onsite video perspectives from members at the ASCRS for posting on Healio.com/OSN, the online home of OCULAR SURGERY NEWS. Additional details of the video interviews and other ASCRS events will be sent shortly.

OCULAR SURGERY NEWS has exiting plans for OSN's Premier Surgeon 300 in the year ahead, and we look forward to working with and hearing from you. When you see the completed list, please let us know if you feel we inadvertently left off a colleague. Also, if you wish to share articles or other ideas for OSN's Premier Surgeon 300, please contact me at dmullin@slackinc.com or 856-848-1000 ext. 278.

Sincerely,

David W. Mullin
David W. Mullin
Senior Editorial Director
OCULAR SURGERY NEWS
SLACK Incorporated